Construction work is progressing fast on the Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ underground metro line with
over 86% of station works completed. The 33.5km project is about 77% ready now. The Mumbai
Metro Rail Corporation plans to commission the line between SEEPZ and Bandra Kurla Complex by
December 2023. The entire line will be available to commuters in July 2024. The Free Press
Journal visited the MIDC Metro Station to see the finishing touches. PIC: SWAPNIL SAKHARE




